
 

 

 

“Seminar on Application Plans of the Provident Fund 

Scheme for Workers in the Public Services” 

to be held on 13th February 2020 

 
 

The Pension Fund will hold 2 sessions (of about 135 minutes each) of the 

“Seminar on Application Plans of the Provident Fund Scheme for Workers in the 

Public Services”, on 13th February 2020, at Sala de Lotus, 5th floor, Edificio World 

Trade Center, Avenida da Amizade no. 918. There will be two parts during the 

seminar: the representatives from the fund companies and from the Pension 

Fund will present about the performance and the outlook regarding the 

application plans and answer members’ questions in the part of the 

application plans. The part of the investment knowledge will be provided by 

the representatives of the Pension Fund. There will be an interactive activity, in 

which gifts will be given out to encourage the members answering questions. 

 

 

The seminar sessions will be conducted in Cantonese, with simultaneous 

interpretation in Portuguese or English. The schedule of the sessions is as 

follows: 

  

Date Time Session Remark 

13-02-2020 

Thursday 

10:30 – 12:45  1st Session 
With simultaneous 

interpretation in Portuguese 

15:00 – 17:15 2nd Session 
With simultaneous 

interpretation in English 

 

The presentation powerpoint slides and the videos of the seminar are 

available on 12th February and late February respectively. 

 

Interested members can register, before 7th February 2020, at their own service 

department. For enquiries, welcome to dial the Pension Fund Hotline at    

2835 6556.  


